
IG CERTIFICATION MEMO

Page 1 of 1 

To: Andrew Myerberg, OPA Director 
CC: Mark Grba, Deputy Director of Investigations; Grainne Perkins, Investigations 

Supervisor 
From: Danielle Fifis, Public Safety Auditor/Investigator 
Date: 5 December 2020 
Re: 2020OPA-0484 

CERTIFICATION: 

OIG has reviewed the Investigation for 2020OPA-0484.  OIG is certifying the investigation, in 
regard to Named Employee (NE) , as timely, thorough, and objective. 
An additional NE’s case has been bifurcated due to extended leave and will be certified 
separately. Thank you. 

______________________________________ 

     Danielle Fifis 




